
 

 
 
 

All realtors, property managers, property brokers, landlords and 

housing providers are invited to attend: 
 

IDHR Fair Housing Seminar + Guidebook Release 

Friday, April 20, 2018 

9:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. 

John Marshall Law School 
304 S. State St. - Room 420 

Chicago, IL 

 

This year marks both the Illinois Bicentennial* and the 50th Anniversary of the 

Federal Fair Housing Act, a law that protects persons from discrimination in the 

sale or rental of a home. To honor these important milestones, the Illinois 

Department of Human Rights (IDHR) is hosting a fair housing seminar featuring 

the release of its new Guidebook for Housing Professionals on Reasonable 

Accommodations and Modifications.   

 

The Illinois Department of Human Rights and the Illinois REALTORS® will open 

the event with welcoming remarks. A brief plenary will follow on the importance 

of leveling the housing field for persons with disabilities. A seminar led by 

contributing authors will highlight key segments of the Guidebook. Attendees will 

receive a complimentary copy of the Guidebook during this portion of the event.  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FH_Guidebook18


IDHR is proud to host this 

important event with our 

sponsor: Illinois 

REALTORS® 

Special thanks to our 

partners: Illinois 200, Access 

Living, and the John 

Marshall Law School Fair 

Housing Legal Clinic  

 

RSVP by April 18th, 2018: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FH_Guidebook18 

 

For questions or requests for reasonable accommodations, please contact us at:  

(312) 814-6278 (voice), 866-740-3953 (TTY), or via email at: idhr.news@illinois.gov  

 

*The Illinois Department of Human Rights (IDHR) celebrates the Illinois 

Bicentennial through its 2018 Fairness and Equality Campaign, an initiative focused 

on partnering with municipalities and other entities to organize several public 

events, training opportunities, press conferences and other activities throughout the 

year that help inform individuals about the many functions of the agency, the 

protections offered under the Illinois Human Rights Act, and how to access the 

Department when necessary. 
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